
 

 

 
FAQ – answers to frequently asked questions about the  
Informatica Feminale – 15th international summer university for women in IT  
in Bremen 
 
Who can participate? 
Every interested woman (regardless of background), provided that she meets the predefined 
requirements of each individual course. We welcome female participants from Germany as well as 
abroad! 
 
Which courses are public and free of charge? 
All lecture series and JobForum lectures are public and can be visited for free.  
 
How much is the participation fee? 
Students and unemployed are charged a one-time fee of 35 Euro for a participation of two weeks – 
regardless for which of the two summer universities. A participation of three weeks amounts to a 
one-time fee of 50 Euro. Those who support the conference office for approximately 4 hours do not 
need to pay for participating. Some companies offer travel scholarships. Employed women pay a 
fee of 35 Euro a day.  
 
Is childcare provided? 
During the entire summer university, childcare is provided for free. Children need to be previously 
registered with their ages and their time schedules concerning childcare.  
 
Where can I find the program leaflet?  
You can download the program leaflet as a PDF file from the 
website www.informatica-feminale.de or request for it 
by mail if@informatica-feminale.de or 
by fax +49-(0)421-218-98-64469 or 
by telephone +49-(0)421-218-64469 via Maya Schulte at the 
University of Bremen. 
 
Where can I register myself? 
At the website: www.informatica-feminale.de  
 
What certificates can I acquire? 
The University of Bremen issues conformations of participation for attending particular courses. As 
some of the courses concerning duration and requirements correspond to regular semester 
courses, certificates and credit points can be applied for. Participants will have to see to the 
recognition of their achievements at their home college themselves. The courses of the Informatica 
Feminale that are accredited by the University of Bremen are marked on the web program.  
 
Where do I find lodging and meals? 
Participants will have to organise their lodging and meals themselves. References to affordable 
accommodation can be found on the program leaflet and on the website. During the entire summer 
university a cafeteria will be at your disposal for free; hot meals can be purchased from an extensive 
assortment of several dining halls at the campus of the University of Bremen. 
 


